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NJGCA Members Donate to Fulfill NJ Ahead of Holiday Season   

Members of the gasoline, convenience store, and automotive industries in New Jersey 
provide over 8,000 meals to families in need amid holiday season 

 

The New Jersey Gasoline, Convenience Store, and Automotive Association (NJGCA) 
again held their annual Turkey Drive this year amid ongoing inflation and rising cost of 
living. This only increased the need for the association to continue their generosity ahead 
of this holiday season. Eric Blomgren, Chief Administrator of NJGCA, released the 
following statement after delivering turkeys for Fulfill NJ, the food bank of Monmouth and 
Ocean counties: 

“About a month ago, we sent out a notice to our members that we would be collecting 
donations for turkeys for Fulfill NJ, the food bank that serves Monmouth and Ocean 
counties. This time of year especially we know how important it is to give back to our 
communities, especially during challenging economic times for so many families that are 
facing a holiday without a special meal to feed their loved ones. With our donation of 
$2,700 this year, Fulfill is able to provide over 8,000 meals this holiday season to families 
in need across Monmouth and Ocean counties.  

“I want to thank our members and member benefit partners for heeding our call to action 
and really stepping up to make sure no one goes hungry during the holidays.” 



 
L to R: Nick De Palma (pictured with daughter Ilaria), Michelle Horowitz Jackson (pictured with son Noah), Joe 
Ocello, and Eric Blomgren of NJGCA drop off turkeys and donation to Fulfill NJ. 
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